INTERNSHIP OFFICE
THE FULTON COLLEGE OF
ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY



September 22, 2009

Shauna Ponton SIS-TECH 12621 Featherwood Drive, Suite 120 Houston, TX 77034

Dear Intern Supervisor:

On behalf of Brigham Young University and the student(s) you have supervised, I would like to thank you for contribution you have made in the education of our students. An internship is very unique learning experience that is only made possible when companies, such as yours, are willing to supplement the classroom experience with real-life application.

The program appreciates company feedback regarding our intern(s), and we use suggestions to improve our program. We would also like to stay in contact with SIS-TECH, and we hope that you will notify us of any other available internship or research opportunities with your company.

Again, I am grateful for your efforts and I hope you will choose to assist BYU students in the future.

Sincerely,

Beverly Harmon

Engineering and Technology Internship Director

and the second section of the second section was also also the second section of the second section section

Willy Hamm

Brigham Young University

801.422.1818

beverly harmon@byu.edu